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Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to our weekly edition of our celebration newsletter. I hope you enjoy seeing all the wonderful achievements your children have had 
over the week.  

 
Mrs Fawkes 

Deputy Head teacher 

 

Certificate Winners 
 

Congratulations to the following children for being spotted by their teacher this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Little Dormice:  Kayden and Nyla-Rae 

Dormice:   Phoebe and Monty  

Fallow Deer: Louis, Rowan and Lexi 
Woodpeckers: Erica and Marcus 

Red Squirrels:  Emily and Corey 



Little Dormice 

 

We are thrilled with the success we are having with our pre-school provision. We have many children at-
tending session but don’t worry we still have lots more places.  
 

Woodside 100 Club Winners 
  

Congratulations to the family of Rowan. 

Congratulations to all for raising £112 for Comic Relief last Friday. 

It was great to see all the mad hair styles and hats.  

Thank you 

Top Dojo Scorers 

 

Dojo points are won over the week by demonstrating great behavior, our school values, hard work and so much more. Congratula-

tions to the winners this week.  

 

Dormice:   Callie and Brody 

Fallow Deer:  Daniel and Ellyn 

Woodpeckers: Tabitha and Carlos 

Take a look at the learning opportunities children have had this week.  

Red squirrels conducted an experiment in science by looking at creating formulas and what happens when the ratios in formulas 

change. They used the ratio of water to squash to conduct the experiment.   

 

Fallow Deer have made some lovely Easter Gardens.  


